Board of Health Minutes August 21, 2012

The Board interviewed 3 candidates for the vacant transfer station position.

Frank Wright Paul Mariano Steve Dubuc

All three candidates were reasonably qualified for the position. Each was told about the need to be kind but firm with the residents in dealing with them pertaining to the regulations. Sometimes residents, especially the elderly need help and they could do that if asked. Good attendance was also a large part of the position requirements.

Mr. Parkin thanked the candidates for coming in and told them that a decision would be made soon.

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.